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Letter to the Editor

Inclusion of co-authors of the study “Bone grafting on the 
skull: Basic principles for bone integration”

To The Brazilian Journal of Plastic Surgery

I hereby request the inclusion of the coauthors listed below:
1. Dr. Milan Gutenberg Vargas Velazquez
2. Dr. Charles Camacho Humberto Villegas
I would like to clarify that these foreign assistant physi-

cians have significantly contributed to the work published in 
the Brazilian Journal of Plastic Surgery, 2010;25(4):617-23.

Sincerely,

Antonio Macedo
Plastic surgeon, Staff Coordinator,  

Benificência Portuguesa de São Paulo, São Paulo, Brazil 
Member of the Brazilian Society of Plastic Surgery
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Editors’ Note: According to the Instructions to 
the Authors, available in printed format and on the 
website of the Brazilian Journal of Plastic Surgery 
(www.rbcp.org.br), “Authors are responsible for 
the content and information in their manuscripts”. 
Thus, it is important to emphasize that the authors 
are responsible for all information contained in 
their articles, whether scientific or not. Moreover, 
one must note that prior to publication, the proofs 
of all articles are sent to the principal author, with 
the objective to revise the text and correct any 
errors, inaccuracies, or omissions.
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